
Ref: FOI / 1580

18 December 2017

Mr

Email: @outlook.com

Dear Mr

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Mute Meadow

Thank you for your FOI request as above.

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District

Council. This information is held by

 The Executive Office

It is suggested that you use the link below to access contact information to the

Executive Office

 http://www.yourebrington.com/contact-us

Yours sincerely

Information Management Support


